
Dear Parents

We are supporting Children in Need this year with a

FEEL GOOD FANCY DRESS FRIDAY

The boys are invited on Friday 19th November to come in their fancy dress; wacky outfits welcomed.
We hope the boys have a fun day and we look forward to seeing a whole host of different looks.

This is where the Keble community shines, the generosity in years past has been fantastic and we
hope to outdo ourselves this year by raising a huge amount for Children in Need charities around the
world and here at home.

HOW TO MAKE YOUR DONATION

Simply scan the QR code below to make your donation on our justgiving page.

Thank you so much in advance for your continued support.

Penny Pontin
Pastoral & Wellbeing Mentor


